
A Report on display of Wall Magazine by the Department of Education

Date: 19th June 2023
Venue : Ground floor (college)

The Department of Education, Milli Al Ameen College (for girls) in association with IQAC had
organized the display of a Wall Magazine on Inclusive Education. The event was organized by
the Department of Education and was displayed on the Ground floor board of the college itself.
The students made charts, leaflets and pictures on the concept of Inclusive Education.
Inclusive Education is an important area that is covered under the syllabus of Education. This
topic highlights the major achievements in the field of inclusive education and how it is different
from the regular education system. It also highlights the barriers faced by school and society in
achieving high success rates with regard to inclusion .
The topic made relevance because students were able to connect to it better as it was already
discussed in classes earlier.






